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November 15 

There was continual telephone contact between Bridgeport 
and Remington•s field force regarding implementation 
of the recall program. The Product Safety Committee 
met to discuss progress. It was reported that distribu­
tors, dealers and Remington•s field force were being 
fully cooperative. 

It was decided that periodic meetings of the Product 
Safety Committee are to be held to discuss further 
developments and results of continued ammunition testing. 
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